
Reception—The whole  

class 

Year 3– The whole class 

Year 4—Aiden 

Year 5– The whole class 

Year 6—The whole class 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our stars! 

Friday July 6th 2018 

Admin and Info 

School will close at 12.15pm on 
Tuesday July 10th. Nursery closes 
at 12 noon. 

The only Club running in the first 
week back after Summer is 
Fencing on Friday September 7th. 

Year 2 and Year 5 will swim on 
Mondays in the First half of the 
Autumn Term starting on Monday 
September 10th. 

Dear Parents 

Well here we are at the end of another fantastic year 

at Laleham Lea! 

We have packed a lot into this last full week; starting 

with the Junior Production and Prize Giving on 

Tuesday. Well done to all the children and staff for a 

fantastic performance. A Special thanks to all our staff 

for an excellent performance. 

Our EYFS Production of ‘The Musicians of Bremen’ and 

the Year 1 and Year 2 performance of ‘The Bee 

Musical’ took place on Thursday morning and were 

both fabulous! Congratulations to all the children and 

staff who worked so hard to learn their lines and 

songs. 

Yesterday we held our farewell party for Year 6 pupils 

who leave us on Tuesday. They still have their Leavers 

Assembly and Mass celebration next week. 

Our football team ended the season on a high, 

winning the tournament at St David’s last week, much 

to Mr Judge’s delight. Well done boys! 

Whilst we will be working hard right up to Tuesday 

lunchtime; as we have a very short week next week, 

this will be the last newsletter of the year. Wishing 

you all a relaxing and sunny Summer holiday. 

Ms Barry 

Head Teacher 



Year 1 and Year two enjoyed their visit from David from 

Croydon Beekeepers’ Association on Tuesday. He gave an 

informative and interactive presentation on the life of honey bees and the 

children got to dress up in beekeeping suits. 

Congratulations to our Footballers 

who were victorious last Saturday at 

St David’s Football tournament. 

BY Ollie 

Our first match was St Davids’ B and 

we won 3-0. Rok scored 2 and Zack 

scored 1. Our second match was St 

David’s A. It was a tough match but 

we drew 1-1. Rok scored our goal. 

Our third and final match we had to 

win 10-0 to  win the tournament and 

we did! Goal scorers were Rok (3), 

Ollie (3), Deji (1), Zack (1) and 

Mattheos came out of goal to score 

one too! 

Year 4 enjoyed  their ‘Moving 

Up’ morning with Mr Palmer 

yesterday and are raring to go 

with their Summer 

Homework pack which will 

prepare them for life in Year 5 

next year. 

Well done to Zachary 

in Year 2 who got his  

green stripe belt at 

his third Taekwon Do 

grading last week. 



Mathletics Certificates 

Gold—Josh B        Silver—Amelie, Patrick 

High Scores: Eesha, Brandon 

What a treat the Junior production 

was on Tuesday evening! Well 

done to all the students on a 

fantastic performance. 

Congratulations also to all our 

prize winners on the night. 



Nursery and Reception treated us to a 

fabulous rendition of the ‘Musicians 

of Bremen’ on Thursday morning. 

They did an amazing job of learning 

their lines and songs. Well done to 

you all! 

This was followed by ‘The Bee 

Musical’ expertly performed by Year 1 

and Year 2 pupils who looked simply 

fantastic in their costumes. Well done 

to all pupils and a big thank you to all 

the Infant Staff for their hard work. 



We say a sad farewell to our Year 6 

Class next Tuesday and the class 

enjoyed a lovely Leavers’ Party 

yesterday in the Nursery Garden in the sunshine. Thank you to all the 

Parents who helped with this. Wishing you all the best of luck for the 

future from all your friends at Laleham Lea! 



School Calendar   

W/C July 9nd 2018 

W/C Sept 5th 2018 

Staff Emails 

To help aid ease of communication between 

parents and staff, please contact your child’s 

Teacher directly using the email addresses 

below. Please be assured that Teachers will 

respond as soon as they can, but 

understandably, teaching your children comes 

first, so responses may not be immediate. 

N—Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Rec—receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1—lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2—uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3—preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4—lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5—middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6—upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Mr Palmer (Music and I.T) —

itteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Admin and School Business Manager 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk  

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday July 
9nd 

  

Swimming  

Save our 
Planet 

Art Club  

 

 

Yrs. 6 & 3  

Yrs. 3-6 

 

Yrs 1-2 

 

Kit Required 

1.05-1.35pm 

 

3.30-4pm 

 

Tuesday July 
10th 

Nursery 

School  

Closes 

Closes 

12pm 

12.15pm 

Summer  

Holidays 

   

Wednesday 
September 
5th 

Return to 
School 
8.30am 

No Clubs No Clubs 

Thursday 
Sept 6th 

No Clubs No Clubs No Clubs 

Friday 
September 
7th 

Fencing Yrs.1-3 3.30-4.30pm 

Have a lovely 

Summer 

Holiday! 


